

Merry Christmas!

As we draw to the close of 2023, we would like to extend our heartfelt gratitude for your steadfast support and dedication to serve Christ with us in children ministries!

By the grace of God and with your prayer and giving, we are able to share the Good News of Jesus with kids all year round, both in-person and online.

We rejoice with the angels in heaven for three young souls were saved through the ministry of Christmas Party clubs this year!

More exciting ministry updates will follow in our New Year newsletter.

May the presence of our Lord & Savior fill your heart with His peace, joy and love this Christmas and for the year to come!

"Glory to God in the highest, and on earth peace among those with whom He is pleased!" (Luke 2:14) ESV

Gabriel & Estella Lam
Christmas 2023

